
  
 
HUMANITARIAN CRISIS 
 
Since August 2017, over 600,000 Rohingya have fled 
across the Myanmar border to Bangladesh. Victims of 
religious discrimination and targets of military 
violence, these stateless refugees are reaching critical 
mass. The IPA Foundation needs your help more than 
ever. Your generous contributions will be distributed to 
the Bangladesh Pediatric Association, who will use the 
donations to deliver tangible, life-saving assistance to 
displaced Rohingya children by way of vaccinations, 
essential medicines, obstetric care, sanitation supplies, 
and more. 
 
DONATE today by visiting http://ipaf-world.org/donate.html, or mail a check payable to 
“IPA Foundation” to: 418 Webster Forest Drive, Saint Louis, MO 63119  USA. 
 
Thank you for your immediate attention to this acute and sudden humanitarian crisis. 
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